
WE DO RECOVER ANNUAL PICNIC
ANNOUNCEMENT!

Join Us for an lmportant Discussion!

We will be holding a monthly meeting on the finst Sunday of each month, starting in
April, to talk about our upcoming picnic. We are asking foryour help and to come
together to discuss all the details!

llYhat's on the Agenda?

. Event Detrails

. Donations Needed (examples: food, drinks, supplies...)

. Volunteering Opportunities

. N.A. Speakers

*Wh€n: The first Sundav of each month startinq April 6fr at 3:30 pm
xWh€fB: 21 East South Street - llVe Do Recovers Homeqrcup - The
Store Front (down the street from The Good Sheppard Churchl

How You Can Help:

o Attend the meeting to get involved
o Volunteerto help before, during, oraftertre event

- . Confibute to donations to make the picnic a suc@ss

Everyone's participation is welcome and encour:aged!

For more information, contact Kelly @27246-1633, or Tiffany @ 570{65-9307


